From: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)

To: Anna Botz

Cc: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul); Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul
Subject: RE: hearing on zero waste

Date: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 2:39:11 PM
Attachments: image002.png

Hello Anna,

Unfortunately we are only able to layover this file until April 22. If you would are able to do a hearing
via telephone then, we can schedule you for 9:00 AM. If you are not able to attend the hearing at
this time, you can submit a written argument and any evidence that you wish to be included in the
Public Hearing with City Council on Mary 26, 2021.

Please let me know by this coming Monday, April 19 whether you will be able to attend the
legislative hearing date on April 22.

Thank you.

Clare Pillsbury
Management Assistant |
Saint Paul Public Works
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall Annex
15 W. Kellogg Bivd.

SAINT PAUL siintraul, MN 55102

MINNESOTA P: 651-266-8862
Clare Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us

www.StPaul.gov

From: Anna Botz <annabotz@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 1:15 PM

To: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul) <Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: hearing on zero waste

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Hello Clare,

We would like to reschedule the hearing. Is there a possible date in May? Or is there a Wednesday in April?
I've taken time off due to a death in the family and won't be available April 22nd.

Thanks,

Anna Botz
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